
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members of Senate 
 
 
FROM: Rummana Khan Hemani 
  Registrar and Executive Director, Student Enrollment 
 
 
DATE: December 23, 2016 
 
 
SUBJECT: Sexual Violence and Misconduct Policy (S.17-14) 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
             
 
The draft Sexual Violence and Misconduct Policy will be available for review on January 
4, 2017. Once released, Senators are asked to refer to the following link prior to the 
January 9, 2017 Senate meeting: 
 
http://www.sfu.ca/sexual-assault.html 
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